CITY OF MERCED e

“Carteway to Yosemite”

City of Merced Housing Division Telephone: 209/385-6863  Fax: 209/723-1780

January 28, 2015
Dear Housing Rehabilitation Contractors:

The City of Merced Housing Division invites you to attend a proposed housing bid tour
inspection for addresses listed below:

= 253 & 255 W. 23" Street Merced CA, 95340

Contractors are required to attend the bid tour inspection. The Bid Tour is scheduled for
Tuesday, February 3, 2015 from 3:00PM to 5:00PM. The bid tour inspection starts at
3:00 PM and will end promptly at 5:00 PM. The Bid process closes and all bids are due
to the Housing Division by February 10, 2015 by 4:00PM. No Exceptions.

These units are vacant and prevailing wage is not required.

The proposed project involves rehabilitation of the HVAC, water heaters, plumbing,
kitchen, bathroom, windows, interior and exterior painting, replacing of flooring,
cabinetry, rough framing, mechanical and electrical work. Scope of work varies between
the two units located on the job site.

Please RSVP if you are planning to attend. We look forward to seeing you at the bid
tour.

Sincerely,
//Z//QZ 7

Mark Hamilton

Housing Program Supervisor
City of Merced

Housing Division

678 West 18" Street
Merced, CA 95340

(209) 385-6863 Phone

(209) 388-8987 EFax



